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Dear Professor V. M. Agranovich, 
 
We took your advice to heart and reduced the paper to 14 pages.  We tried to reduce it 
further but could not do so without making the story incomprehensible.  The presentation 
of the new results is now more concise. I sincerely hope that you agree these results 
should see the light of day, and thus permit the paper to go through the review system. 
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